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Todd Thurnau

2504 East Main

PUYALLUP, WA  98372 May 06, 2025

Notice of Incomplete Permit Submittal

RE: Application Number PRCCP20241039

Dear Todd Thurnau,

A permit application has been received by this office on June 27, 2024. The following required items

are outstanding:

 Correction Response Letter – This letter must address every comment from each reviewer to

facilitate moving forward to approval.

 Civil Plans – Submit civil plans with corrections and upload a “NEW VERSION” upon

resubmittal.

The above information must be received by our office to deem this application complete. If the

required information is not received within 90 days, your application will be canceled.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Permit Center.

Sincerely,

City of Puyallup Permit Center
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